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BILAG 3: Letter of Intent 

 

Mr. Alejandro Agag 

Formula E Holdings, Limited 

8th Floor 26 Berkeley Square 

London – W1J6HN 

United Kingdom 

 

 

 
Dear Mr. Agag 

 

The City of Copenhagen hereby confirms its strong interest in being one of 

the participating cities in the 2014 season of the Formula E Championship. 

 

In 2014 the championship will coincide with the naming of Copenhagen as 

European Green Capital. An innovative and eco-friendly take on motorsports 

will fit perfectly with the many other green solutions in Copenhagen.  

 

Our infrastructure is perfect for international events of all sorts. Copenhagen 

airport is the Scandinavian hub for intercontinental and European flights. 

Furthermore, the airport has been voted best airport in Europe several times.  

A fixed link connects us to Sweden and brings Malmo, the third largest city 

in Sweden, within half an hour’s train ride from the centre of Copenhagen. 
Our metro – the youngest and most modern in Europe - serves the city well 

in combination with other parts of our high standard public transport.  

 

Copenhagen’s accommodation capacity is growing rapidly and the options 
range from youth hostels, camping cites over traditional and historical hotels 

to state-of the-art design hotels, showcasing Danish design at its best.  

 

All these factors are of course of great importance to organisers of major 

events, as is the safe environment of our city. 

 

Add to this the special atmosphere of Copenhagen - the capital of one of the 

oldest kingdoms in the world. All periods of our 1,000 year long history are 

reflected in our streets, squares and buildings and will make a beautiful 

scenery for the Formula E Championship.  

 

In choosing Copenhagen as one of the host cities for the FIA Formula E 

Championship in 2014, I have no doubt that we will be able to serve you and 

the attendees to everyone’s satisfaction.  

 

As of now funding has not been allocated. The question of funding will be 

addressed at a later stage.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pia Allerslev  

Mayor of Culture and Leisure 

November 30, 2012 



 Side 2 af 2 

 


